
High School Daily Announcements 
January 24, 2018 

 
 
Lunch Duty: ​Megan Riddle, Ellie Schlapkohl, Cody Smith, Megan Stowers, Cece Sturdivant, 
Cade Thiner  
 
Seniors: ​Mrs. Shisler still needs the USB with pictures from  Bopp, Brightman, Carlisle, Collette, 
Ingram, Kalber, Kinzie, McGuire, Miller, Morrow, Olson, Prewitt, Stanley,  
 
Attention Prom Committee:​ There is a Prom meeting on ​THURSDAY (TOMORROW)​  during 
lunch in Mrs. Shield’s room. Please bring a cold lunch so you can get started right away!!! 
 
Project PJ:​ ​For most people, putting on pajamas before heading to bed is part of their daily routine. For 
hundreds of men, women and children who are homeless in Iowa, getting comfortable before bedtime, let 
alone finding a warm place to sleep at night, is not an option. ​Help raise awareness by bringing canned 
goods and wearing PJs, Fuzzy Slippers and Robes to school this Friday​ to show your support for 
ending homelessness. Your donation of canned good(s) will go to Joppa, a local Christian organization 
working to benefit the people most in need right here in central Iowa. ​Drop off your canned goods 
starting on Wednesday, January 24th  thru Friday, January 26, from 8-8:15 a.m. in the 
Secondary entryway.​ Participants will receive one raffle ticket (for one of three gift cards)  per 
canned item donated. ​   PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR PJs ARE DRESS CODE 
APPROPRIATE!!! No onesies.  
 
Yearbook Meeting:​ Yearbook staff will be meeting on Wednesday, January 24th from 1:50-3 
pm in the same conference room as last time.  
 
Interested in politics?​ Like discussion and debate about current events? Come to Mr. Van Der 
Molen's room for lunch on Wednesdays to listen to Hunter Morrow delve into political issues and 
why they matter. Come back on Thursday during lunch to join the discussion!  
 
Calling all chess players! ​If you love a good game of chess or just want to learn how to play, 
feel free to join Carter Morrow and Mr. Van Der Molen in his room at 7:30 on Monday mornings 
this semester for the DMCS Chess Club.  
 
Service Hours Opportunity: ​We are very excited to announce that Valley Church and Valley 
Community Center will be hosting Night to Shine again this year. On February 9, 2018,​ ​we will 
transform our facilities for an unforgettable prom night experience for people with special needs. 
Night to Shine is a worldwide movement sponsored by the Tim Tebow Foundation that will 
include special needs proms being hosted simultaneously on that Friday in over 500 churches. 
We will open our doors to 260 guests along with over 600 volunteers for this powerful and 
memorable evening. We are looking for volunteers throughout the community to serve as prom 
buddies to our guests.  



Please feel free to contact us with any questions regarding Night to Shine, 
valleychurchnts@gmail.com​.  
 
CyberTraining:​ ​Gov. Reynolds announces new cyber training partnership for young women 
https://governor.iowa.gov/2018/01/gov-reynolds-announces-new-cyber-training-partnership-for-y
oung-women 

 
 
 
 


